Crai2, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:19 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Proposed beer garden

From: nancy green <riversidehatchery@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:14 PM

To: Reynolds, Mitch <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Fwd: Proposed beer garden

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Ardith <ardithmd@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 3:25 PM
Subject: Proposed beer garden

To: <riversidehatche mail.com>

I'm not a member of your community but | read your story onlie and we have had problems with drunks acting out and
ruining historic area here in Baltimore. It's all well and good to say it will be like a European beer garden but Americans
don't act civilized when they get drunk. Just warning you, college students and that age group pee against buildings,
(our house too!), vomit anywhere and are rowdy.

Best of luck to you,. Ms. Ardith Meadow



